
 

 

May 26, 2020 

 

To: Currently enrolled students in the Junior and Senior Divisions of the College of Arts 

and Sciences and in the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 

 

The Japanese government fully lifted the state of emergency in the Tokyo metropolitan 

area yesterday. Based on university policies*, the "Stage Red B" restrictions on Komaba 

campus activities will be continued by May 31. (*A notice regarding the university 

policies will be released from the UTokyo Headquarters soon.) 

New Stage for activity restrictions on Komaba campus from June 1 is currently under 

consideration. A roadmap for resuming campus activities will be shown later. 

 

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Kunihiro Ohta 

Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 

 


